
About Gage Schrantz 

 

Gage Schrantz smiled sunlight, and he brightened every room 

he walked into. Gage graduated CMHS in 2015. During his 

time here, he was a member of the baseball team, the 

football team, Student Government, Miracle League, and 

National Honor Society. He was an honor student and elected 

multiple times as president of his class. Gage graduated Cum 

Laude from Arizona State University with a degree in finance. 

Throughout his life, Gage loved fiercely and lived just the 

same. Gage lit up every room he walked in, put a smile on 

everyone's face, always looked out for the underdog, was a 

firm believer in God, and lived out his faith every day. Gage 

had a positive impact on every person he met, and we would 

love to share the smile/embrace he gave so many with as 

many more as we can. Gage tragically passed away on July 4, 

2019. 

 

 

Gage Schrantz Memorial Scholarship 

 

 

 

 

 



Application Process 

The process is simple and consists of the three items below. 

Please be sure to submit all three to the following email 

address: SBishop@cmhs-sarasota.org  

1. The cover sheet should include your contact information: 

name, address, telephone number, email address, and 

current grade at Mooney. 

2. Answer the two essay questions below and limit each 

response to 500-1000 words.  

a) Tell us about yourself (family, hobbies, etc.) 

b) As you move into your final year at Cardinal Mooney, what 

are the accomplishments and personal goals you are most 

proud of achieving? 

 3. Please submit at least one recommendation letter from 

someone other than a relative. 

 

 

 

Deadlines and Details  

The application must be submitted by Friday, March 28, 2025.  

 

The recipient will be announced at the end of the year class 

award ceremony on April 24, 2025.  

 

All junior students at Cardinal Mooney are eligible and 

encouraged to apply for this scholarship. Applicants will be 

judged on their essays, accomplishments in school activities, 

community involvement, recommendation letter(s) and an 

interview, if applicable. 

 

A $4,000 scholarship will be applied to the student’s tuition 

for the 2025-2026 school year.  

 

For more information contact:  

Stephanie Bishop, Director of Enrollment Management 

Sbishop@cmhs-sarasota.org or call 941-371-4917 x 155. 


